
Dear Sirs
I write to object against the proposed expansion of The Pasadena Restaurant into The Thomas 
Stephens Reserve at Church Point.
My concerns are that the proposed development will impact seriously on the amenity of the 
Thomas Stephens Reserve and cause further parking and visitation to this small area that is 
essential to all of us living in offshore communities.
The existing facilities are busy enough with motor cyclists, bicycle riders walkers and watercraft 
users as regular visitors.
My wife and I strongly believe that the reserve should be kept in its present form without further 
development.
Regards
Robert

Robert Fox 
Chartered Accountant
PO Box 436,
Church Point 2105
0431718099
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